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From: Rajdeep Ubeja
To: Plan Comment Mailbox
Subject: Planning proposal submission
Date: Thursday, 26 November 2020 4:05:17 PM


Dear planning panels secretariat,


Please find enclosed my response (objection) to the 2020SNH005-North Sydney-
PP_NORTH_004_00 proposal for 179 Walker Street and 11-17 Hampden STREET, North
Sydney.


I would appreciate a response to acknowledge receipt of this response.


Kind regards,
Dr Rajdeep Ubeja
on behalf of Manjit Singh Ubeja and Sunita Ubeja
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